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 Congratulations to Green Class for a weekly attendance of 96.17% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the weekly 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow George Yellow Esmerae Verde Jake Azul Lexi 

Red Arthur Blue Joel Amarillo Marny Morado Callum 

Green Arlo Orange Ariella Rosa Freya Rojo Theo 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

PE Values Awards  

Congratulations to the children below who have won the PE Values Awards. 

W/C 

17/01/2022 

       

Determination  Yellow Lenny Rosa Niall & 

Amber 

Rojo Edith 

Red George Orange Lilly-

May  

Amarillo Austin Azul Clay 

Green May Blue Aprilia Verde Jake Morado Brooke 

  

W/C 

24/01/2022 

       

SelF Belief  Yellow  Rosa Holly G Rojo Lydi W 

Red Oscar Orange Sadie Amarillo Marny Azul Halo 

Green Matthew Blue Shaun Verde Evie Morado Kian 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


Reporting of Absences 

Can we please remind parents and careers of the correct procedure for reporting your 

child absent. If your child is unable to attend school, you should log the reason for 

their absence on the parent app or by calling school and leaving a message on 0115 

9561337. Messages should detail the child’s name, class and a reason for their absence. 

 

School Dinners 

We have a very special menu for school lunches on Tuesday to celebrate Chinese New Year. This 

year is the year of the tiger. A copy of the menu can be found below. Anyone wanting to order 

school meals must order via the ipayment system and by 11.00pm on Sunday.  

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 


